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PROBUS CLUB OF HUNTERS HILL AND DISTRICT 
 

Honour Boards 
 

PURPOSE:  
     To honour initially, and in a permanent form by way of an Honour Board, the Presidents and  
     Secretaries of the club since its inception in 1976; and that the scheme be expanded by a  
     separate Honour Board to record the Life Members of the club. 
 
ACTIONS: 
In 1977 club member, Owen Miller, presented the club with a fashioned timber Honour Board – 
to record in a permanent fashion the Presidents and Secretaries of the club – into perpetuity.  
Then, in 2018, members Ian Adair and Mike Regnis researched the Life Members over the 
years, and with the approval of the Management Committee. organised the preparation of a 
separate board to record the names of those Life Members. 
 
All three Boards are currently displayed at the regular meeting venue, currently the Hunters Hill 
Club. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date of Management Committee confirmation of policy: 
Who to action:        President 


